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Hfx. District - Board of Police Commissioner's Dashboard – June 19th, 2017
May was a busy month in 
Halifax District, kicking off 
Motorcycle Safety.   
Eastern Shore members 
teamed up with the Gold 
Wing Road Riders 
Association to promote 
motorcycle awareness, 
road safety. Many citizens 
showed up for Police 
week including the 
RCMPs Safety Bear, who 
appears to look like a 
friendly giant beside a 
very small community 
member . On May 13-
14, the Jamaican Olympic 
Ice Hockey Team U-20 
arrived in NS for a two-
day hockey event. A 
variety of events took 
place including a 
welcoming event at the 
Black Cultural Centre and 
a ceremonial puck drop. 
Cobequid Probus a group 
for retired professions of 
all types started a new 
club in Sackville pictured 
with Cst. Botham.  
Members of Hfx.Dist. 
Serve up Double Double’s 
for Tim Horton's Camp 
Day! 
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